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Our company and our employees have a special responsibility right now, to help our customers who are the 
nation’s food, beverage, pharmaceutical and energy producers through this crisis. We will support our 
customers in any way possible.  Even as state and federal policies tighten, we continue to adapt and innovate 
to support our customers who have a vital supply role. 
 
At Apache Stainless, our people and our customers’ health and safety are our number one priority. We are 
taking extensive measures to make sure that our employees stay safe while still meeting the needs of our 
customers amidst the COVID-19 crisis.  

• We have ceased all non-essential travel   
• We are maintaining service and transportation support as current preventative regulations allow 

 
Currently, we do not have any major disruptions in our supply chain and are monitoring it closely. Most lead 
times should not be significantly affected, and we are maintaining business as usual. If there is anything that 
we can do to help your operations stay running smoothly, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
For Hope, Health and Safety, 
The Apache Stainless Leadership Team 
 
 

 


